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Note:  Again, starting Monday, be on the lookout for “lane drops” on the East and West side of 
Highway 38 (areas in RED) while we complete the work listed above. The beginning of this project, like 
many others, will involve jumping around a little bit before we get to our first major detour route. We 
will post updates as necessary for significant changes in traffic control and detours.  
 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

HWY 38 (Looking North at South Street)- 
Location of Stage 1 Construction 
The first part of stage one will be Shoulder 
Widening (location in RED). We will pave 
asphalt shoulders to widen HWY 38, so truck 
traffic and residents have enough room to 
navigate around construction. Crews will start 
setting up for this on Monday, April 24th. 

South Street (Looking Southwest at HWY 38)- 
Location of Stage 1 Construction 
Again, see our Shoulder Widening areas (in 
RED). Watch out for trucks and equipment 
moving in and out of these zones.  Our goal is 
to keep everyone safe and informed as we 
work through this project together. 


